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Tuesday, 28 May 2019 
School Photographs 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
School photographs will be held from Monday 17 June to Wednesday 19 June and on Tuesday 25 June. Organisation 
and uniform requirements are as follows: 

 
An envelope with your child’s name is attached with the packages available for purchase printed on them. Please 
do not return these envelopes to the office; they are to be presented on the day of the photos to the 
photographers. You will not be able to purchase photos without this envelope. Children MUST wear full school 
uniform on the day of their photos.  
 
Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Stephanie Jones         Jeanie Brown 
Relieving Deputy Principal        Principal 
 

 Photos Being Taken Requirements Additional Information 

 
Monday  
17 June 

School Captains, Vice Captains and 
Prefects 

Full winter school 
uniform 

 
 

Year 6 Group Photo 
Year 1 
Year 2 
Year 5 
Year 6 
Support Unit Classes 

Sibling photos Envelopes are available from 
the office 

 

Tuesday  
18 June 

Kindergarten 

Full winter school 
uniform 

 
Year 3 
Year 4 
Debating Team 
Library Monitors 
Senior Choir 

 

Wednesday 
19 June 

Summer PSSA Teams – NRL Tag, 
Cricket, AFL, Softball and T-Ball 

Sports uniform  Summer PSSA shirts will be 
provided on the day 

Winter PSSA Teams – Rugby League, 
Boys Soccer, Girls Soccer, Netball & 
Newcombe Ball 

Sports uniform Please bring your PSSA shirt 
on the day 

House Captains and Vice Captains Sports uniform  
Junior Choir Full winter school 

uniform All Dance & Drama Groups 
Tuesday  
25 June Whole School Photo 

Full winter school 
uniform 
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